
           

Dear Potential Partner,  

We would like to introduce the District, State and National award winning robotics team, Truck Town Thunder 

Robotics, FIRST Team #68. We are located at Brandon High School and include students from Holly and 

Brandon High Schools. The team competes in the FIRST (For Inspiration and Recognition of Science and 

Technology) Robotics Competition. Each year we are given a challenge that a robot must perform to win 

competitions. The team is given six weeks to design, build and test a robot. The intention is to inspire students 

in the areas of Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM) with a challenging real-world task. The 

team is led by advisors and mentors from various backgrounds that help the students through the process of 

designing, fabricating and assembling a robot to best compete in this year’s challenge. In addition to building a 

robot, our students also work with mentors on marketing, fundraising, and public relations.  

During the fall, Truck Town Thunder supports our elementary and middle school robotics teams with many of 

our students coaching a younger team with an adult mentor. The students also work on training in safety, 

equipment usage, programming, electrical, and many other areas. The high school build season officially begins 

in January, followed by competitions in March and April. During the off-season we do demonstrations for 

organizations, local events, schools, and partners.  

Truck Town Thunder is committed to all team sponsors for one year. Investing in Truck Town Thunder is more 

than a sponsorship, we want to you be a partner with the team. The team is continually looking for partners not 

only to help financially, but for individuals to help share their knowledge and talents mentoring our youth or by 

joining our advisory team. Truck Town Thunder is confident that with financial support from dedicated partners 

the team will be able to fulfill the required registration, material, equipment, and travel costs for this season. For 

more information about the team, we strongly encourage visiting the team website: 

http://www.trucktownthunder.com/  

The team has five levels of Partnership:  

 Friends of Truck Town up to $100  

 Silver – $100 to $499 - Partners will have their logo on the team website. 

 Gold – $500 to $999 - Partners will have their logo on the team website and name on the team uniforms.  

 Platinum– $1,000 to $4999 - Partners will have their logo on the robot and website, name on team 

uniforms. 

 Diamond—$5,000 and up - Partners will have their logo on the team trailer, robot, team website and 

team uniform.  

For specific Logos to be placed on the team website, feel free to email the logo to: 

trucktownthunder@gmail.com 

Checks can be made payable to Brandon School District.  Credit Card payments can be made to FIRST 

Robotics by calling FIRST Finance at 1-800-871-8326 ext. 563, accompanied by an email confirmation to 

ar@firstinspires.org, indicating the funds are to support FRC Team 68.  

For more information, please contact Team Leaders, Gary Fenn @ 586-623-2879 or Debbie Baker @ 248-240-

0907. Please visit team website: www.trucktownthunder.com. Partnership with Truck Town Thunder is an 

investment in the future of students from first through twelfth grades, and we truly appreciate it.  

 Sincerely,  

Gary Fenn & Debbie Baker  



Truck Town Thunder Partnership Data Form 

 Please provide us with the following information:  

 PARTNER NAME: _____________________________________________  

 

PARTNER ADDRESS: __________________________________________  

 

PARTNER CONTACT NAME: ___________________________________  

 

PARTNER CONTACT NUMBER: ________________________________  

 

PARTNER CONTACT EMAIL: __________________________________  

 

Friends of Truck Town — up to $100  AMOUNT $_________________  

 Silver — $100 to $499    AMOUNT $_________________  

Gold — $500 to $999    AMOUNT $_________________  

Platinum—$1000 to $4999   AMOUNT $_________________  

Diamond—$5000 and up   AMOUNT $_________________  

For more information contact Team Leaders, Gary Fenn @ 586-623-2879 or Debbie Baker @ 248-240-0907, or email 

trucktownthunder@gmail.com 

Make checks payable to Brandon School District Credit Card payments can be made to FIRST Robotics by calling FIRST 

Finance at 1-800-871-8326 ext. 563, accompanied by an email confirmation to ar@firstinspires.org, indicating the funds 

are to support FRC Team 68.  

 

Mail correspondence to:   
 

Truck Town Thunder Robotics Brandon High School 1025 S. Ortonville Rd.  Ortonville, MI 48462   

 

 T3 Team Member Obtaining Sponsor: ___________________________  

 T3 Team Member Phone Number:        __________________________ 

 


